
  

 
 

Parents’ SATs Meeting 

 

Wednesday 1st February 
  

Dear parents, 

As you know Team 6 are working very hard as they are heading towards the SATs                 

tests at the beginning of May. We have been asked some questions about this time from parents                 

and would like to invite all Team 6 Parents to come to a SATs meeting on 14th February at 4:15                    

after the children’s booster sessions. 

 

We feel that it is important that you attend so that you understand not only the process of the                   

tests and how they will work but also how to support your child throughout this time. 

 

As parents you are extremely supportive and we would like to support you through this time as                 

well so please bring any worries, concerns or questions you may have and we will try our best to                   

help you. 

 

 

Thank you  

 

Mrs K Orme and Miss R Senior. 

 


